
 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 

Ref 23/03875/APP - Rookery Farm, Granborough, Buckinghamshire   MK18 3NJ 
 

Thank you for consulting with me in relation to the above application.   

Having reviewed the submitted documentation I have been unable to identify a boundary treatment plan.  From the 

details submitted in the DAS it would suggest that the compounds will be protected by the weld mesh security 

fencing, however I also note the presence of stock fencing and palisade fencing on the site I ask that clarification is 

provided.   

To clearly identify the positioning of each proposed fence type and ensure the perimeter is adequately protected I 

ask that a boundary treatment plan is provided prior to any planning permission being granted.  

 

I also ask that clarification is provided regarding the purpose of the barbed wire topping to stock fencing and 

whether this is intended to manage animals rather than people.  This request is based on the fact that stock fencing 

with a hostile topping is likely to be unsuccessful when stock fencing can be easily cut.   

I note the applicant’s intention to provide the following to address the potential for crime (as taken from the DAS 

below), all of which would be appropriate for this proposal.  

 

To ensure all points raised within the DAS come to fruition,  I ask that further details are provided in an 

‘Access and Security Strategy’ submitted for review and conditioned for planning approval.   

I hope you find my comments helpful in deciding this application.  

Joanna Haley| Designing Out Crime Officer for Wycombe, Aylesbury, South Bucks & Chiltern Districts | Governance 
and Service Improvement | Thames Valley 

Jo Haley 
Crime Prevention Design Advisor for Wycombe, Aylesbury, 

South Bucks & Chiltern Districts 
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